LETTER OF APPRECIATION TO STEVE HART

FROM GROTON CEMETERY COMMISSION

September 2024

Dear Mr. Steve Hart,

On behalf of the Groton Cemetery Commission, we would like to formally thank you for your hard work in obtaining the Groton Green Spaces grant from the Urban and Community Forest Program. Because of your diligence and commitment to beautify our town, the Groton Cemetery now has several beautiful maple trees gracing the front of our cemetery which everyone can enjoy as they drive along Scott Highway on Route 302. We know you put in many long hours adding trees throughout the town and we appreciate you including our cemetery in your project.

It is citizens like yourself that show how one person, with some initiative and the willingness to pursue an endeavor, can make a difference in a small Vermont town.

Thank you, Steve!

Best regards,

Brent Smith

Sten Botchan

Steve Batchelder

Sue Plant

